
AVON TOWNSHIP 
 

NOTICE OF THE CANCELLATION OF THE 
MARCH 25th PLANNING COMMISSION 

MEETING  
 
The public is hereby notified that the meeting of the Avon 
Township Planning Commission scheduled for 7:00 PM on March 
25, 2020 in the Avon Township Hall (16881 Queens Road, Avon, 
MN) is cancelled.  Contact the Clerk if you have an item that needs 
to be considered by the Planning Commission.    
 
Stephen Saupe, Clerk 
Avon Township 
clerk@avontownship.org 
 
Published in the Enterprise Wednesday March 25, 2020. 


